OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle

FROM: Barbara Dill-Varga

RE: ACCEPTANCE OF GIFTS

DATE: September 3, 2008

The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of Education. I recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following gifts below, plus the attached list at its regular meeting on September 9, 2008

Gift From	Amount or Item	School	Department
New Trier Boys Water	\$400.00	District	RICHARD S. GOODSPEED
Polo			MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
			FUND